
 

	
  

Guilford Bobkitten                   News January 2019 

	
  

On Monday evening, we were saddened to learn that one 
of our kindergarten students and her family lost their 

home and belongings in a fire. The family has been 
appreciative of all support they have received! 

If you are interested in assisting in immediate needs: 
 

The facebook fundraiser name for the family is 
"Kelzie Shannon and bella" 

by Danielle Marie Collins and the link is: 
https://www.facebook.com/donate/388818695206715/ 

 
In true Bobcat spirit, The Bainbridge-Guilford 

Community is ready to reach out a helping hand! 
You may visit the B-G facebook page or website for 

more information as we receive it.  

Thank you! Contact:  
B-G Guilford Elementary website, 
counselor page,  
B-G facebook page, 
Keren Seiler, School Counselor: 
kseiler@bgcsd.org  
Linda Maynard, Principal: 
lmaynard@bgcsd.org or 
 967-6300 if you have questions or 
information to share! 


